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Designating Open Spaces & city parks as camping areas will effectively ruin the urban sanctuary of
Portland parks. It will make them unsafe and unclean for us by families who pay for these parks. The
world has changed with COVID and having outdoor spaces for children is more important than ever
before for their mental & physical health. We need a solution to Portland’s house less problem but
this 1s NOT IT.
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